~ FREMONT

@ PETROLEUM CORPORATION

AUSCO PETROLEUM INC - FLORENCE
113 N SANTA FE, FLORENCE, CO 81226

January 10, 2020

Mr. Brian Sullivan
3758 Highland Dr
Carlsbad, CA 92008

Re: Surface Use Agreement
Florence Project Area
Fremont County, Colorado

Mr. Sullivan,

This letter confirms receipt of a note from you requesting cessation of road use and further serves
written notice that AusCo Petroleum —Florence (Incremental 0&G) is terminating the Surface Use
Agreements with Brian Sullivan and Ledger Rock Ridge, LLC for the Florence Project Area in Coal Creek
Colorado, effective immediately.
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A review of operations indicates that the access road from CR95, also known as Coal Creek Drive, has
not been used by AusCo Petroleum — Florence since February 2019 and will no longer be used.

Please feel free to contact me with any questions or concerns,

Best regards,

Production Manager

AusCo Petroleum — Florence
lharkins@fremontpetroleum.com
719-429-4513

CC: Tim Hart
Lonny Haugen

Attachment: Property Map



